
Many of us are new to the world of online meetings. The 

E-Board is attempting to continue to provide quality    

service and allow members to attend meetings while still 

staying within the ever changing guidelines presented 

due to Covid-19. Please understand that growing pains 

are to be expected but they will be handled efficiently. If 

you have sent in a request to attend the meeting you will 

be sent a link on your personal email 15 minutes prior to 

the meeting. It would be beneficial if you download and 

familiarize yourself with the WebEx app before the  

meeting. Once in please mute your mic. The E-Board 

members will go over the agenda and present various   

information. If you have a comment or question please 

notify VP Jerry Brittain in the chat section and we will 

clear the line for you to speak. Further request may be 

made of you depending on the number of individuals that 

attend the meeting. With a little patients and a positive 

approach we will be successful.  

       

    Fraternally, VP Jerry Brittain 

• Show up on Time 

• Positive Attitude  

• Stay Focused 

• Ask Questions 

• Stay on Point 

• Be Polite 

• Be Patient 
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For more information contact: 
Secretary Carla Jorgens at  
nebraskafop88@gmail.com or 
www.nebraskafop88.com/contact   
 


